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We are excited to announce the launch of our new project, 

app2d@te, which aims to improve the digital competencies of 

teachers and students in the EU post-pandemic. 
 
 
 

 

The project is led by C.D. "Teresa Di Calcutta" in Italy, and our 
partner organizations: Blestyashta Akademiya in Bulgaria, 
Educademy Prague in the Czech Republic, Kapadokya Egitim ve 
Arastirma Dernegi in Turkey, Osnovna sola Brezice in Slovenia, and 
IEJVC in France, and Gargzdu Minijos progimnazija in Lithuania. 
 

As the EU Commission's 'Skills Agenda for EU' states, the green 
and digital transitions, as well as demographic trends, are 
transforming how we live, work, and interact. The coronavirus 
pandemic has accelerated these transitions and brought new 
career challenges for many people in the EU. Our project aims to 
improve the relevance of skills in the EU, strengthen sustainable 
competitiveness, ensure social fairness, and build our resilience. 
 

Six actions directly linked to our project 
 

 

- A Pact for Skills 
- Strengthening skills intelligence  
- EU support for strategic national upskilling action  
- Skills to support the green and digital transitions  
- Increasing STEM graduates and fostering entrepreneurial and 
transversal skills  
- Initiative on Individual Learning Accounts 



We held our first online meeting on October 17th, 2022, and our 

second online meeting on December 1st, 2022. 
 

The first TPM (Transnational Project Meeting) of the project 
"app2d@te" was held on January 20th and 21st, 2023 in 
France. The host of the meeting was IEJVC and all project 
partners participated in the meeting. 
 
 

During the meeting, the partners had productive discussions on 

various important topics such as dissemination activities, budget 

management, and progress on the first intellectual output. Additionally, 

the partners discussed the plans for the upcoming activities and set out 

a clear work plan for the next stages of the project. 
 

The partners took the opportunity to share their experiences 
and best practices with each other, which will be beneficial for 
the success of the project. 
 
 

The next TPM is planned to be held in Brežice, Slovenia in 
August 2023, where the partners will review the progress made 
so far and plan for the next steps. 
 

We look forward to updating you on the progress of the project 

in the coming months. 
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